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To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: Opposed file #22-0636 
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I am a resident of the City of La Crosse and I strongly oppose the legislation to ban conversion therapy. I 
am in favor of allowing people to speak at the council meeting on this issue.  

Sharon Harter 

614 Oak St 

La Crosse, WI 54603 


